
 
THE OFFICE WILL BE CLOSED – Victoria Day, Monday, May 20th 

so that our staff may enjoy the long weekend. 
 

Don’t forget our Yard/Bake Sale on  
VICTORIA day. 

 
ROSARY RALLY – in commemoration of the 102nd Anniversary of the 
Apparitions of Our Lady of Fatima, a local group is meeting on the 13th of each 
month until October, for a Rosary Rally in King Square. Just show up at 6:30 
p.m. at King Square on the 13th of each month.  For more information please 
see posters at each entrance of the church.  
 
ECUMENICAL MEMORIAL SERVICE - will be held on Tuesday, May 21st at 2:00 
p.m. at the Cathedral to honour JEAN VANIER founder of the L’Arche 
Movement.  All are welcome.   
 
MOUNT CARMEL ACADEMY – former students are invited to the 2019 Alumnae 
Reunion, Wednesday, May 22nd at the Villa Madonna. Please call Mary Ann at 
847-4309 for details. 
 
HEAR OUR VOICE – is in support of Sophia Recovery Centre, a charity providing 
hope and healing to women who struggle with addictions.  Let us raise our voices 
with them on Sunday, May 26th along the Saint John Waterfront.  If you would like 
to participate, registration is $20 and will be held at the Diamond Jubilee 
Terminal, 12 noon - 1 p.m, May 26th. For information please call 633-8783. 
 
STEUBENVILLE ATLANTIC YOUTH CONFERENCE – brings 50,000 teens and 
their leaders closer to Christ every summer. Conference dates are July 5th – 7th – 
all aged 14-18 are welcome. Registration deadline is June 7th. If you are interested 
or would like more information please call Mary Alice at 653-6829. 
 
PLEASE NOTE – if you have any notices for our bulletin, they should be in to 
the office no later than Wednesday at noon  – Thank You. 
 

LIGHTER MOMENTS:  An elderly man, flying for the first time in his 
life, gladly accepted chewing gum from the flight attendant. “This will 
keep your ears from popping when we attain a high altitude” she said. 

After the plane landed, the elderly man approached the attendant – “Thank 
you for the gum.  I have one question though – how do I get it out of my 

ears?” 
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Msgr. Brian Henneberry, VG, Pastor 
PARISH OFFICE HOURS  

Monday – Thursday -   9:30 a.m. - 1:00 p.m.  
Weekday Liturgies 
Tuesday -  5:30 p.m. (Novena Mass) 
Wednesday - 9:00 a.m. 
Thursday - 12 Noon  
   
Sunday Masses 
Saturday Vigil at 4:00 p.m. 
Sunday at 9:00 a.m. and 11:00 a.m. 
 
Sacrament of Reconciliation  
Tuesday -  5:00 - 5:30 p.m. 
Saturday - 3:00 - 3:45 p.m. 
 
Sacrament of Baptism 
By appointment only. Please call the Rectory 
 
Sacrament of Marriage 
A six (6) month prior notice is requested                
 
Ministry to the Sick 
Please contact the Rectory if you or someone 
you know would like to be visited at home or 
in hospital 
 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 
 
 

 

5th Sunday of Easter 
May 19th, 2019 

 



 
Our Masses for the week of May 20th, 2019 
Monday 9:00 a.m. - NO MASS - 
Tuesday 5:30 a.m. Tom Roberts 
Wednesday 9:00 a.m. Jack & Rosemary Traplin 
Thursday 12 Noon Paul Logan 
Friday  9:00 a.m. - NO MASS -  
Saturday 4:00 p.m. Memorial Mass 
Sunday  9:00 a.m. Harry & Pearl Lynch & d.m.f. 
           11:00 a.m. For the people 
 
MEMORIALS to be celebrated on Saturday, May 25th  at 4:00 p.m. – Glen & Jason 
Robia, Pierrette Higgins, Ronald Zed, Sr. (a), Elaine Parent (a), George Ryan (a), 
John Chunsik Kwon (a), Donna Dutcher & her father, Lawrence 
 
IN THE CHARITY OF YOUR PRAYERS, kindly remember -  Sister Hilda Gorman, 
C.S.M., Jean Seeley, Jessica Anderson, Betty (Bartlett) Maillet, Edward Mazerolle, 
Muriel Richard, John Palmer, Zeta Baxter, Florence McLaughlin, Bill Shannon, 
Edna Griffith 
 
ANNUAL VICTORIA DAY YARD SALE/ BAKE TABLE – will be held on Monday, 
May 20th, 9:00 a.m. – 12 Noon in the parish hall.    BAKED GOODS may be left 
at the church before or after Masses this weekend; or dropped off at the hall 
before the sale on Monday morning. If you have time to work this sale, please 
call Donna at 658-1568.   
 
TRIBUTE TO BEAUTY – May 23rd at the Cornerstone, through  Art, Poetry & 
Music.  Art Exhibit & Cocktails at 6:00 p.m., followed by the Tribute at 7:00 p.m. 
For more information go to www.dmcssj.com Tickets are available at Backstreet 
Records or through Divine Mercy Catholic School Office.  $20/person, with all 
proceeds to Divine Mercy Catholic School. 
 

You are cordially invited to the 
50th Anniversary of the Ordination of 

Bishop Robert Harris to the Priesthood. 
Mass of Thanksgiving will be celebrated 

Friday, May 24th,  2019, at 12:10 p.m. at the 
Cathedral of the Immaculate Conception.   

A reception will follow. 
BEST WISHES ONLY. 

 

 
CARDS – our last game for this season will be played on Friday, May 24th 
with the games beginning at 7:30 p.m. A light lunch will be served, together with 
a 50/50 Draw. $3/person.   
 
KNIGHTS OF COLUMBUS Council #6581 – will be in the church next 
weekend May 25th and 26th with brochures and a wheelchair of the type they 
intend to purchase. These wheelchairs will be given to those who need them in 
Puerto Rico, which was ravaged by Hurricane Maria in 2017. Free Will 
offering will be accepted toward the cost of these wheelchairs. 
 
BAPTISM – our next Baptisms will be celebrated at St. Pius X Church/Holy 
Redeemer Parish on Sunday, July 7th at 12 noon.  To register please call the 
office at 653-6830 during regular morning hours. 
 
ATTENTION 2019 GRADUATES - Holy Redeemer CWL is offering One 
bursary in the amount of $200 for a student entering University, Community 
College or Business College. Please obtain applications from the rectory – and 
return completed application to the Rectory before the deadline - which is 
June 14th, 2019. For further information please contact Louise at 648-9059 
 

Sunday Offertory – (Including PAD) May 12th - $5,726.30 
Building Fund – (Including PAD)  $2,267.00 

Outreach  - $2,000.00 -  (thanks to a generous bequest) 
 

---------------------------------------------------------------------------------- 
PLEASE CONSIDER - our PAD program – church expenses continue 
even though we are on vacation or away for the summer, and PAD helps 
to ensure sufficient weekly income to cover expenses.  PAD forms may 

be found on the table at the main entrance of the church. 
 

Or – if you would like to begin using Sunday Envelopes,  
please fill in this form and drop it in next Sunday’s collection   

 
Name  ----------------------------------------------------------------------------------------- 
 
Address -------------------------------------------------------------------------------------- 
 
E-mail -------------------------------------------------  Phone No. ----------------------- 

 


